
 

5 February 2020 

 

Sacramental Preparation at St John’s 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

St John the Evangelist Catholic High School is able to offer preparatory courses for the 

reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation (Confession), Eucharist (First 

Holy Communion) and Confirmation for students who have not received these 

Sacraments and would like to do so. 

 

These preparatory courses will be conducted at St John’s High School commencing early 

in the 2020 school year for one period a week, during class time. The preparation for 

each of the Sacraments should take approximately five weeks. 

 

Students being prepared for the Sacraments will be withdrawn from their normal lessons 

and will be expected to catch up on missed work in their own time. In addition, there may 

be a small task and reflection on the Sacraments to be completed by the following week. 

 

It is anticipated that students who have undergone the necessary preparation will receive 

these Sacraments at one of the St Michael’s Parish Churches. It is anticipated that 

students who are preparing for their First Reconciliation will receive this sacrament at 

school in the chapel. 

 

Please complete the following consent slip and return it to the school office or Mr Fuller 

by Monday 17th February to indicate that your child wishes to receive one or more of the 

Sacraments and that you are willing to support them in this very important stage of their 

life. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Mark Fuller 

Sacramental Preparation Coordinator 
 

Sacramental Preparation Program 
 

I _________________________________________ (full name), consent to my 

child________________________________ (full name) of Year ______ being prepared 

for the following Sacraments at St John the Evangelist Catholic High School: 

   Baptism 

   Reconciliation (Confession) 

   Eucharist (First Holy Communion) 

   Confirmation 

 

__________________________________________ __________________ 

  Signed        Dated 
 

 

 

 

 


